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From: Dan Schwartz <danschwartz300@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 12:31 PM
To: Chen, Zachary
Cc: Anne Galloway
Subject: VTDigger: June 7 PRR response

Hi, Zachary. 

Thank you for your June 7 letter regarding the records Vermont Digger is seeking. We agree to pay $327.75 to 
review and release records listed in items 2, 3, 7 and 8 in your letter and delivered a check to the AGO last week 
for that amount. 

We also look forward to hearing from the AGO on June 21 regarding item 10. 

Regarding item 1, our request for a redaction-free Mooney audit still stands. But because the AGO has 
repeatedly declined to release the entire document without redactions, please provide a line-by-line description 
of what was withheld from the partial audit the AGO gave us on March 6. This is also an outstanding request. I 
appreciate the AGO providing us on April 19 and June 7 more than 200 pages of miscellaneous documents that 
Mooney compiled in her audit. But the files seem to exclude all pages from the heavily redacted audit the AGO 
sent us on March 6. 

Thank you. Feel free to call me with any questions. 

- Dan
--
- Dan Schwartz
Vermont Digger
Reporter
774-644-2207


